President’s 2006 Shared Governance Retreat

University Senators’ Survey
Mark your calendar for The President’s Retreat on Shared Governance.   The retreat will be held on Thursday, May 11, 2006.
Participants in the retreat include new, out-going, and continuing University Senators. 

In order to provide the participants with a worthwhile experience, the planning committee needs your thoughts on the following questions:

1.   The President’s 2006 Retreat on Shared Governance has several purposes.
A.  Which of the following purposes do you consider the most important and why?

· Awareness of shared governance issues and concerns
· Knowledge of shared governance structure and procedures
· Orientation for new University Senators
· Vision for future direction of shared governance
B.  Are there other purposes for the planning committee to consider? 
2. What rewards, if any, have you experienced as a University Senator?

Please see the back of this page for questions 3, 4 and 5.
3. What challenges, if any, have you experienced as a University Senator?
4. What information would have been the most helpful for your work as a University Senator?

5. Considering cost and travel, what location would you suggest for the retreat?  (FYI:  The Governor’s Mansion is not an option and The Ritz Carlton at the Reynolds Plantation is not available for the retreat.)

Return this form to the sign-in table as you leave the meeting.

Thank you.
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